
Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

Firstly, I would like to express our pride in the Year 3's and how wonderfully they performed 

yesterday. I hope you agree that they really did themselves proud and fully embraced the 

excitement of their first performance with us here at TMA. Furthermore, I would also like to thank 

you, as parents, for your support in helping the children learn their song lyrics, come to school 

dressed brilliantly festively and taking the time to come and watch the performance.  

 

On Friday morning, as part of our end of term celebrations, we will be watching the film 'Paddington 

2' as a year group. As you may be aware, the children have been reading 'A Bear Called Paddington' 

in their English lessons this term and have produced some fantastic work around this topic. The film 

is certified as a PG. Therefore, if you do not wish for your child to watch this film, please let your 

class teacher know, otherwise we will assume you are happy for your child to enjoy the film.  

 

Finally, I wish you all a happy new year and a very enjoyable holiday.  

Kind regards,  

 

Sophie Haycock 

Deputy Head 


